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2023-2024: What’s New! 
 

Thank you for your feedback! 

Thanks to many educator and student comments received, you will be experiencing an updated course 
during the 2023-24 school year. Read below for details on what you can expect from this year’s 
program. 

More Grade & Classroom Engagement Opportunities 

• Additional gradable resources, such as post-session Exit Tickets and student journal pages 
• Versatile Pre- and Post-Program Check-in’s option, available as on Google Forms 
• PDF downloads of student materials, including all worksheets and, new this year, post-session 

journal pages 
• Video discussion prompts to promote student critical thinking and engagement 

Updated Content & Pacing Guide 

• FAFSA 
• Home loans 
• Introduction to free market enterprise and capitalism 
• Cryptocurrency 

Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Information 

• We are committed to providing accessible learning opportunities to all students. Please reach 
out with any DEI concerns. 

Resource Library – just for students! 

• You can now share additional JA resources directly with your students through the Resource 
Library. 

 

Coming for Spring 2024 Semester! 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new learning platform, D2L! This user-friendly interface is 
fully loaded with features like gradebook, homework submission and assessments – all in one place! And 
JA Financial Literacy for Ohio will soon be available on D2L! Ask your JA representative for details.  


